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Friday 20th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 27th September 2019 we are having an Open Morning for the 
following classes: Oaks, Willows, Owls, Woodpeckers, Kingfishers, Eagles, Ospreys and 

Kestrels. You are all invited to come and see your children in their learning environment, ask 

your class teacher any questions and spend some time sharing books and reading with the 

children.  

Classroom visit: 9.15 – 9.45am 

We will also be selling tea/coffee and cake for the parents in the school hall between 9.30 

and 11am in support of the: 

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning for Macmillan Cancer Support 

Due to last year’s success, we will also be having a decorated cake competition with 

the theme “The Woodland”. 

Please bring all entries into school on the Friday morning. The cakes will be judged by age 

group and prizes awarded. All cakes will be auctioned off at 10.15am on the Friday morning 

in aid of MacMillan Cancer Support  

We look forward to seeing you all and raising some money for this worthy cause (and, of 

course, eating lots of cake!) 

Any donations of cakes for the cake sale will be greatly received and should be brought into 

school on the Friday morning. 

 

See you then! 
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